 Date: 7th December’2011
SUBJECT:  SALARY INCREMENT LETTER

Dear Parvesh,
Congratulations!

It gives us immense pleasure to recognize your hard work and achievements while serving with Tekshiv Systems Pvt Ltd.
We have made an attempt to benchmark Tekshiv Systems Pvt Ltd.  Salary package with best in the industry, accordingly your annual CTC has been raised to Rs.1, 44,000 /- w.e.f 7th February’2010.
All other terms & conditions of your employment remain unchanged.
We at Tekshiv Systems Pvt Ltd. expect that you will continue to put in your best efforts towards the performance of your duties in future as well.

Please sign the enclosed copy of this letter as acceptance of the above and return the same for our records.

Wishing you a promising career with Tekshiv Systems Pvt Ltd..

Sincerely,

Authorized Signatory

Human Resource
